
 

The Department of Insurance is now 
sharing office space with the 
Department of Financial Institutions, 
located in Suite 261 (2nd Floor) of this 
building.  Please visit us there. 

Our address is now 

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 
100 N. 15th Avenue, Suite 261 
Phoenix, AZ  85007-2630 

 

On July 1, 2020, we will become DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE AND FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS. 

The  
Department of 
Insurance,  
Department of 
Financial 
Institutions, and  
Arizona Automobile 
Theft Authority  
are coming together 
to become the 

DEPARTMENT OF 
INSURANCE AND 
FINANCIAL 
INSTITUTIONS  
starting July 1, 2020. 

DIFI 


